
 

  

10th February 2016 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 

Extreme Reading Challenge 
 
Where is the most extreme place your child has ever read a book? 
 
Whether it is up a tree, on top of a mountain or stood on their head, we 
want your photos! Your challenge is to take a picture of your child reading 
somewhere extreme and send it in to school by Friday 24th February. We 
are doing this as part of the school’s celebration of World Book Day. 
 
We will run a competition for the most extreme places reading has taken 
place; a display will also be made from the photos. To help us with the 
display please bring in a 5x7 or 6x4 size photo.   
 
Obviously, we encourage you to keep safe (I wouldn’t recommend 
reading in the jaws of a crocodile!) but we are really looking forward to 
seeing who in school has such a passion for reading that they have to do 
it anywhere and everywhere! 
 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Mrs Chassebi 
 
          
 
 
 


